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To <sna@un.org>

cc

bcc

Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Havinga,
 
Regarding your letter of May 01, 2008, first of all, we would like to express our gratitude for 
given opportunity to participate in  the consultation process on revised Chapters of  1993 SNA -  
Volume 1 and chance to give comment for an annex to Chapter 6, and for Chapter 20.
National Statistical Service of the Republic of Armenia have looked through the draft and does 
not have any additional comments on the chapters mentioned above.  
  
Best regards, 
 
 
Artashes Shaboyan
Member
State Council on Statistics of RA
National Statistical Service of RA
 


